







Hi everyone,

Before the year is over, we want to give you an update on what is coming up on the Petone to Grenada Link Road.

Following the announcement of a preferred option in November, we are now moving into the next phases of work. Over the summer months we will be undertaking environmental investigations to assess our preferred alignment. These will include ecological baseline surveys, including surveys of birds, bats, fish and vegetation, so that the design of the new route can minimise the impact on sensitive environmental areas as much as possible. We will also carry out noise modelling, water quality baseline monitoring and start to consider issues such as runoff from the Link Road when it rains, as well as continue to work on designs for the interchanges.

In the first half of the new year, we plan to hold workshops with community representatives and get feedback on the design of the Link Road and Interchanges.

This will be your chance to talk to technical specialists about various aspects of the project.

We will notify your community of dates, locations and how to get involved by e-mail next year.

There is more to be done and we're looking forward to working with you in the New Year. Until then, the Petone to Grenada Team would like to wish you a happy Christmas and a prosperous New Year.



Contact us

For the Petone to Grenada Link Road:

Website: www.nzta.govt.nz/petone-grenada-link-road

Email: petone2grenada@nzta.govt.nz

Freephone: 0508 P2G INFO (0508 724 4636)
Freepost: Petone to Grenada Link Road Team

Freepost 225938

PO Box 5084, Thorndon, Wellington 6145

